
 
Ministry of Public Works 

    

Department of Works and Engineering 

 

General Post Office Building, 3
rd
 Floor, 56 Church Street, Hamilton HM 12, BERMUDA 

PO Box HM 525, Hamilton HM CX, BERMUDA 

MEMO 
 
To: E-Gov Webportal Administrative Team   Date: 27 December 2019 
 
From: Van Dyke M. Bean     File No: 38/15/100 
 
RE:     TENDER ADVERTISEMENT PLACEMENT 
 
Please arrange to place the following advertisement in the Official Government of Bermuda website on 
January 3

rd
 2020 to January 23

rd
 2020 incluseive.  Thank you. 

 

 
 
 

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 
DEPARTMENT OF WORKS AND ENGINEERING 

 
INVITATION TO TENDER 

 

Septic System Upgrades 
 

Horseshoe Bay Facility 
 

Horseshoe Road, Bermuda 
 

 
Tenders are invited from Experienced Plumbing Contractors for the above captioned project. The 
project involves excavating, trenching, plumbing, and installing a lift station and septic tank for Horseshoe 
Bay’s beach facilities.  
 
Full details and tender documents may be obtained from the Ministry’s reception desk on the Third floor 
of the General Post Office Building, 56 Church Street, Hamilton during regular business hours and may 
also be downloaded from the Government of Bermuda website: www.gov.bm “Government Contracts” tab 
from 3rd January 2020 to 23rd January 2020 inclusive.  Completed tenders must be returned no later 
than 3:00 pm on Thursday, 23rd January 2020.  Late submissions will not be considered. 
 
Contractors must attend a Mandatory Site Tour starting at the Horseshoe Bay Site on January 17th @ 
10:00 am. Meet at the entrance of the main foot path which leads to the concession building/ washrooms. 
Tenders will not be accepted from a company that fails to have a representative attend the mandatory site 
tour.  
 
Interested parties that require any additional information may contact the following during regular 
business hours: Remi Subair 297-7989 (w), 501-3103 (c), rbsubair@gov.bm (e) or Van Dyke M. Bean 
297-7697 (w), 501-3008 (c), vdmbean@gov.bm (e). 
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